
                                                   

 

 

 

 

                                                                

          Open Session Minutes of January 19th, 2013 

                            

 Meeting of the Ashburnham Municipal Light Plant Board 

 

 

 

 

 

The January 19th, 2013 Meeting of the Ashburnham Municipal Light Department 

was canceled due to a lack of quorum as a result of family emergencies.                                                                                 
                                        

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mark Carlisle 

Secretary 


